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An email has been received from mark wilson from the Department of Planning &
Environment website's Contact Us online form.

The contact form submission details are below:

Name: mark wilson

Email adaress:
Phone number:_
Post code:-

Type of enquiry: Complaint



Your enquiry is about: Major development proposals

Enquiry details:

Just a note on the Rye Park Wind Farm.Amazing how a few wingers can cut a
viable renewable energy project down by up to possibly 42 turbines.lsn’t there
targets for the use of renewable energy?I'm sure that if the turbines were located on
their land it would be all good.This land that is going to be used for the project is
pretty much unproductive due to poor soil or the lack of it.As being a real local
resident living in area for over 35 years find it hard to comprehend complaints from
"ring ins" only being here a few years.

Newsletter subscription confirmation: False

Information Officer, Information Centre
Department of Planning & Environment | GPO Box 39 | SYDNEY NSW 2001
T 1300 305 695 E information@planning.nsw.gov.au





